Well-planned sustainable biomass power plants, using forest debris are a viable
source of clean renewable electricity, and thus are helpful for the task of phasing
out coal-fired power plants.

Knee-jerk opposition to all biomass projects has no sound scientific basis and is
harmful to attempts to stabilize climate for the sake of our children, grandchildren,
and future generations. In my opinion, the proposed 100MW Gainesville Renewable
Energy Corporation deserves support and is a useful step toward the essential task
of phasing out coal emissions.
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